
 

 

 

 

Fire Suppression Products 
Price Increase effective 15 August 2022 

 

 

 
15 July 2022 

 
 

 

The Johnson Controls Fire Suppression business continues to manage material costs 
to mitigate the effects of inflation in our supply chain. Unfortunately rising raw materials 
and energy costs persist and these significant cost increases are expected to continue. 
 
Therefore, we are implementing an 8% price increase effective on all new Water & 
Mechanical orders starting August 15, 2022 with the exception of CPVC which will be 
0%. 
 
On behalf of everyone at Johnson Controls, we would like to express our appreciation 
for your continued support and emphasize the importance we place on you as a 
partner. We remain committed to your success and look forward to supporting your 
growth into the future. 
 
If you have any questions, please contact your Johnson Controls representative. 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Rick White 
VP Sales, Fire Suppression Products 
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